
University of Mumbai 

 

NOTICE 

M.Phil. (Law) Students 

 

M.Phil. (Law) Students are hereby 

informed that the last lecture for 

M.Phil. is  on  30th September, 2015.   
 
Students are further informed that 

the dates of M.Phil. Written 

Examination shall be notified on 

University website. 
 

 

     Head, Department of Law 
 
September 3, 2015    
 


